
 

 

Animal Commission Minutes                                                                                             

 December 10, 2014 

 

 

 
Members present                                                                           

Also Present 

M. Blake                                                                                        

S. Elingson, Director 

S. Nierenberg 

E. Lechtner 

Orange Liaison, C. Aaronson 

 

Commissioner Nierenberg made a motion to accept the minutes from Novembers 

meeting Commissioner Leuchtner seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 

Commissioner Nierenberg made a motion to accept the wardens report, Commissioner 

Leuchtner seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 

Department Report: Scott said that he was going to conduct a license survey. On 11/12 

we had 2142 dogs licensed in the city. Today  we have 2286 dogs licensed. He feels that 

there are many unlicensed dogs in the city. 

Chairman Blake asked Scott if they were having a Rabies clinic this year. H said he 

didn’t know since the split with Dr. Weil they don’t have a vet to do it pro-bono. 

He reported that the clerk, Janet has decided to retire. Her last day will be January 

2,2015. 

Scott said that the PD wants a spread sheet on the money, where it comes from and where 

it goes. 

He said that he has put in for a new vehicle because the red truck is beyond repair and the 

black one has rusted mounts, its only a matter of time until they rust out totally and the 

fiberglass A.C. compartment falls off. The money will come from the money from 

Orange.  The Chief wont let him order it until he has all the specs and cost to the penny. 

\ 

Commission report: Chairman Blake told C. Aaronson that she needs to send a resume 

 To the mayor so he can put her on as a liaison for Orange. 

 

Correspondence: The Elks club sent a donation of $450.00 for the food bank 

. 

Volunteer update: A new volunteer signed up. She is a traveling nurse, and is excellent 

with the animals. Unfortunately she will be leaving for Alaska in a couple of weeks. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by  

Commissioner Nierenberg and seconded by Commissioner Leuchtner. Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned 13.15 

 

Respectfully submitted, 



 

 

Pat Liptak 

 

 


